
 

 

July 3, 2023 

 

To: Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioner #1 
From: Captain Jodi Byrne 
Subject: July 2023 EMS Report 
 
 June 2023 (as of 6/27/23) 97 Calls 

               11 Refusals 
 
-New Egypt Fireworks: Township Fair-Type event being held Saturday, July 8. Due to influx of 
attendees, I would like to put an extra truck on from appx 1700-2200 hours. 
 
-Plumsted Safety Meeting: Attended with Chief Byrne. New event ordinance from Ocean 
County allowing farm assessed land occupants to hold gatherings. They must apply for permit 
through the town. Is this something that our new “special events” rate should be added to the fire 
ordinance? 
 
-Speedway: Signed agreement was received. Executed copy to Barbara and Suzy for the records. 
Invoices for June 2023 were sent to Suzy.  
 
-Coronis Billing Company: Continued insurance company enrollments. 
 
-NE Elks Grant: Received phone call that the grant for Ipads was approved. Waiting on return 
phone call to confirm how we should proceed. 
 
-Squad telephone is still not fixed, working with township clerk to get fixed.  Fiber optic 
upgrades have been added to building, waiting for final inside hookup to be completed.  
 
-Rear parking lot lighting- Awaiting replacements. What is the status? 
 
-Building Air Conditioner: The unit is still broken. Township is working on quotes for repair 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Jodi Byrne 
EMS Captain 
 
 


